Dr David Wikenheiser - Naturopathic Physician

308, 1500 Hardy Street, Kelowna, BC V1Y 8H2 Telephone: 250-762-8900

July 10, 2012

Karen Espersen and Dave Bilinski Onu Body Care Inc RR#1, Site 4, Box 4 Edgewood, BC V0G 1J0

Dear Karen and Dave:

I am writing to give you some feedback on your Onu skin care products.

As a Naturopathic Physician in general practice I see a wide variety of health problems, and skin problems are some of the most dramatic. As a dispensing physician I am always watching for innovative products that will give good results quickly. I have struggled for years to find good skin care products. While many skin care product manufacturers are quick to make big claims very few deliver.

So, I was very skeptical about introducing your Onu preparations to my patients. I know the health benefits of Ostrich oil, but I was still concerned that they would be yet another disappointment for my patients and an embarrassment for me. In fact I had the opposite problem. Your product worked so well that the patients I recommended it to, for skin conditions as varied as diaper rash and dyshidrotic eczema, became at first enthusiastic and then a little frantic. Enthusiastic because the product worked better than anything they had ever used, and frantic because they wanted to stock up on the product.

In general I have found that I can measure the effectiveness of the medical science I use by the amount of emotional feedback I get from my patients. I know that your Onu products are effective because I have seen the results and because of all the happy patients I have using it. Thanks for a great product from both me and my patients.

Please feel free to let other health care professionals and their patients know that I recommend and endorse your Onu Body Care products.

Sincerely,

Dr David Wikenheiser

David Withen Leeser, ND